
From: Anisa Cook
To: Brianne Ritchie
Subject: Re: Field Use Agreement - LGSA
Date: Sunday, January 28, 2024 5:03:56 PM

Dear OPUD,

I run a local girls softball team. We are not affiliated with any leagues. We play in
tournaments through Northern Ca and Reno. We have about 75% of our team living in Plumas
Lake and others from Yuba and Sutter county. These are girls that play in Little League but
also want to play in at a more competitive level. To do that we play in tournaments. 

The coaches are volunteers and do not get paid. 

The girls pay the tournament directors to play in tournaments, no fees come to the team. 

We would like to have the use of Eufay Park, South Field from 9 am to 12 pm on Sundays.
Our season will run from now until July, we will take the month of August off and start again
in September through November. 

Thank you for your consideration,

Anisa Cook
CA Legends, Manager

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 26, 2024, at 11:45 AM, Brianne Ritchie <britchie@opud.org> wrote:

﻿
Hello Anisa,
 
We will still need a list of all fees associated with the league. We would also need you
to write a letter requesting consideration of a field use agreement along with dates,
times, and which fields you are interested in using. Once I get that information, I can
bring it to the Parks Committee for review and discussion. Depending on the outcome
from that meeting, there may be additional information that we would need, or it can be
referred to the board for final decision. Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Best,
 
Bri Anne Ritchie
Board Clerk/Executive Assistant

Olivehurst Public Utility District

530-743-0317
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Britchie@opud.org
 
Our Mission is to provide high quality
services to enhance our community’s quality of life.
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From: Anisa Cook <anisa.a.cook@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 22, 2024 9:56 PM
To: Brianne Ritchie <britchie@opud.org>
Subject: Re: Field Use Agreement - LGSA

 
Hi Bri Anne,
 
I don’t charge any fees that go to me. The only fees that have been paid are to order the
girls uniforms and then the fees that go directly to any tournaments we play in. 
 
Literally just a coach trying to get a designated spot for her team to practice. 
 
Thanks,
Anisa
Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 22, 2024, at 7:09 AM, Brianne Ritchie <britchie@opud.org> wrote:

﻿
Hello Anisa,
 
Since you are no longer with Lincoln, that contract is over, and you would
need to request a new one. Since you are also not a non-profit, we would
need to determine how much to charge your organization for field use. It
would be based on the fees you charge your players. If you would still like
to move forward with a use agreement, please send me over your
complete list of fees that you charge along with an official request for a
use agreement, and we can start moving forward.
 
Thank you,
 
Bri Anne Ritchie
Board Clerk/Executive Assistant

Olivehurst Public Utility District

530-743-0317

 
Britchie@opud.org
 
Our Mission is to provide high quality
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services to enhance our community’s quality of life.
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From: Anisa Cook <anisa.a.cook@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, January 19, 2024 6:06 PM
To: Brianne Ritchie <britchie@opud.org>
Subject: Re: Field Use Agreement - LGSA

 
Hi Bri Anne,
 
If I no longer a tax exempt am I still able to have a contract? We decided as
a team to not go out of Lincoln and are no longer under a nonprofit. I’m in
the process of starting one. 
 
We would like to continue to have usage of a field on Sundays. 
 
Anisa
Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 19, 2024, at 10:37 AM, Brianne Ritchie
<britchie@opud.org> wrote:

﻿
Hello Anisa and Amy,
 
The use agreement with LGSA has expired. Are you wanting
to revisit the agreement and modify the property usage?
Please let me know if you do so I can add it to the next parks
committee agenda. If not, we will file the agreement away as
expired.
 
Thank you,
 
Bri Anne Ritchie
Board Clerk/Executive Assistant

Olivehurst Public Utility District

530-743-0317

 
Britchie@opud.org
 
Our Mission is to provide high quality
services to enhance our community’s quality of
life.
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